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Year 4  

Summer Term 
Welcome back to the summer term, with lots more exciting learning ahead! Year 4 will be 
learning about the Ancient Romans as their history topic, with links to our reading and 

writing too. We will continue to work hard on our times tables, with our MTC 
(Multiplication Tables Check) at the beginning of June so please keep practicing.  

Reading 
We will be continuing to use 

Destination Reader within our guided 

reading, learning how to use reading 

behaviours effectively and read with 

purpose and understanding. Our 

reading will be based on the Ancient 

Romans, as well as looking at other 

texts and reading independently.  

 

Writing 
We will continue to apply our 

grammar learning to our sentences 

this term, along with retelling texts 

aloud and writing based on our 

learning on the Ancient Romans. 

Maths 
We will be continue revisiting skills 

previously learnt this term, as well 

as fractions and decimals, time, 

shape and statistics. We will 

continue to work hard on our 

times tables with our Number 

Sense lessons. 

Art 
Our unit is called ‘The Art of 

Display’ and we will be working in 

3 dimensions. 

D&T 
Textiles – making a book sleeve. 

 

History 
We will be learning about the Ancient 

Romans, with the specific skill of 

Consequence, historical significance 

Computing 
We will be learning about the internet 

and staying safe online, as well as 

programming and data logging. 

 

Music 
We will be following the Charanga 

Music curriculum once more this 

term. 

MFL 
We will be practicing basic skills in 

French, including colours, 

numbers, greetings and animals. 

Science 
We will be learning about sound 

and investigating how sounds are 

made. We will also be learning 

about living things and their 

habitats. We also look forward to 

some fun investigations as part of 

our learning in science. 

Physical Education 
Our PE this term is: 

Step to the Beat and Nimble Nets. 

 

Please ensure your child is PE ready 

with the correct kit (black 

shorts/trousers, a white T-shirt and a 

black jumper). 

 

PSHE 
We will be using ‘My Happy Mind’ 

and building on previous learning. 
 

RE 
Ceremonies – Resurrection 

Suffering- Siddhartha  

 

Key dates: 

•  

 

Home learning: 
• 20 minutes of reading a day 

• 10 minutes of times tables practice a 

day (TT Rockstars, URBrainy or Hit the 

Button) 


